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January 23, 1984

Dr. Richard R. Fagen, Gildred Professor of Latin American Studies at Stanford University, will deliver the
second annual Clark Distinguished International Lecture Thursday, February 9, at the International Center at the
University of California, San Diego.

Fagen, an internationally recognized expert on Latin America, will talk on "Can There Be Peace in Central
America?" The talk will begin at 7:30 p.m. and is free and open to the public. However, due to limited space at
the International Center, ticket/ reservations are required. Tickets are available at the International Center on the
UCSD campus.

Fagen has served as a visiting professor in Mexico and Chile and has conducted research in Cuba and
Nicaragua. He is the author or editor of many publications on U.S.-Latin America relations, the most recent of
which is "The Future of Central America: Policy Choices for the U.S. and Mexico" which he co-authored with Olga
Pellicer and published in 1983. He is the recipient of a number of awards including fellowships or grants from the
Ford Foundation, the National Science Foundation, Rockefeller Foundation and the Social Science Research
Council.

The Clark Distinguished International Lectures honor a former Dean of International Education at UCSD,
Phyllis Clark, and her late husband, Colonel Milton Clark, and was established by their three daughters. The first
lecture in the series was given by Seymour Lipset of the Hoover Institution at Stanford, who spoke last April on
American public opinion and Middle East policy.

The Fagen lecture will be followed by a reception sponsored by the Friends of the International Center.

For more information contact: The International Center, 452-3730 or Paul W. West, 452-3120
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